Invitation to Tender: Study on the
Law Applicable to Companies

The European Commission has published an invitation to tender relating to a
study on the law applicable to companies with the aim of a possible harmonization
of conflict of laws rules on the matter. Deadline for submissions is 30 September
2014. More information is available here and here.
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